
 

 

 

 

 

TRANSITION TO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

 

 

We have arranged for Year 6 to have a session 

to help with their move to secondary school 

called: 

 

“Moving Up – Advice and 

Strategies for Children” 

 

 

On 

Thursday 14th June 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjGmLPjuZ7bAhXMaxQKHShECdEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.selb.org/latest-news/moving-forward/&psig=AOvVaw1FyHzmQI2hJ6Mt7iz1JFeq&ust=1527254655167888
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjo5LiYuZ7bAhXIxxQKHY7GDq8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.deafeducation.vic.edu.au/Resources/Pages/School-transition.aspx&psig=AOvVaw1FyHzmQI2hJ6Mt7iz1JFeq&ust=1527254655167888

